rrom: [

Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 11:12 AM
To: Wilson, Edward <EWilson@WebsterBank.com=
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Closing East Greenwich office

Dear Mr. Wilson,

I am deeply disturbed to learn of the potential closing of the branch in East Greenwich, RI.

The staff are dedicated to serving the bank customers and have worked very hard to be associated on many
levels in the community.

They work after hours to attend community events, donate to worthy causes and perhaps, more importantly,
are always helpful with accurate service.

I believe their efforts have created a strong community presence and it would be a terrible loss to the
community, not to mention, my access to the best, most personal, and professional bankers I have ever been
associated with.

Please reconsider your position.

Sincerely,



